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These two wells are located rather close together;
neither has been plugged; a partially disassembled cable tool
drilling machine was in place over the Northernmost of the two
holes, presumably the Ringle Tome No. 3.

An extensive search for the third well failed to reveal
its location, there being no section corners, etc., in the area;
therefore the status of the Castleberry Tome well is unknown.

Mr. Ringle filed Notice of Intention to plug the Tome
No. 1 and Tome No. 2 wells on September 6, 1955. After confirme
ing the location of the wells, these Notices were approved
February 9, 1956« No subsequent reports have ever been filed
on these wells.

Very truly yours,

DANIEL S. NUTTER,
Petroleum Engineer
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